Huia Range School

Term 4 Week 3 Thursday 3rd November 2022
Website: www.huiarange.school.nz

He mihi mahan_abkia koutou — A warm greeting to you all

School Phone Numbers 027 781 2224

06 374 6444

Athletic Sports Up Coming Events

An email and donation has been
received from SchoolTex who supply
our school uniform to the
Warehouse.

Part of their email reads:

We have just completed the review
of our 2022 year and would like to
advise that your rebate payment for
this year is $470.00.

Every Schooltex purchase that a
parent makes and nominates our
school at checkout increases our
rebate payment.

So next time whanau are buying
uniforms, please mention Huia
Range School.

Gumboot Day

This day has been planned by some
of our year 8 leaders as they work
towards gaining more points for their
badges.

Gumboot Day is tomorrow the 4th of
November.

Tomorrow, Tuesday and Wednesday
are the final swims for the juniors.

Parents have done a very good job
of remembering or delivering
swimming gear on the days they are
needed.

Electric Sign

It is finally working correctly!!! There
are still some minor gremlins in the
system so an increase in the number
of messages will slowly happen.

Watch out for the upcoming list of
athletics champions next week.

Well done to everybody for a really
good day yesterday at The Domain.

Thank you to the staff for the
organisation before the day and to
staff, and parents for the supervision
on the day and to the tamariki who
competed so positively and with
sportsmanship on the day.

| am expecting that tamariki who
have won their respective overall age
groups will be presented with cups at
assembly on Monday.

assembly will be just after 2.00pm if
whanau would like to attend for the
trophy presentations,

Once Suzie has completed placings
certificates these will also be
presented. In amongst everything
else Suzie does, these do take a lot
of time to type, print and check.

School Lunches

I have been working again this week
with Libelle (the company that
supplies the school lunches) and the
Ministry of Education (who pays for
the school lunches) to change the
lunches our tamariki are currently
getting.

Hot meals when the temperatures
have been in the mid 20s like the last
2 days, is a little challenging.

We are working on a menu based
around pizzas, filled rolls, wraps and
burgers possibly starting next week.

We are looking forward to this
change of menu and seeing the
lunches enjoyed every day by our
tamariki.

Sun Hats

Given the stunningly hot days this
week, we need hats on all heads at
all times while outside.

November

4 - Friday
Swimming Rooms 5, 6, 8 and 15
Gumboot Day

8 - Tuesday
Swimming Rooms 5, 6, 8 and 15

9 - Wednesday
Final Swimming Rooms 5, 6, 8 and
15

11 - Friday
New Entrant Visits

14 - Monday
Cricket Year 5/6 Rooms 4, 11, 12

15 - Tuesday
Athletics for 5, 6 and 7 year olds

16 - Wednesday
interschool athletics - Domain

18 - Friday
New Entrant Visits

21 - Monday

Cohort New Entrant start

Cricket Year 5/6 Rooms 4, 11, 12
23 - Wednesday

Interschool Athletics -
postponement. The Domain

29 - Tuesday
Volunteers’ Morning tea 11.00am

December

9 - Friday
TODay - school closed

13 - Tuesday
Prize giving The Hub 6.30pm

16 - Friday
Final day 12.00pm finish

Ka kite ano. Kia nuite ra

Robyn Forsyth Principal

.




Congratulations to the these students who have
received the following classroom certificates:

Rooms 1 & 2: Zion - being persistent and drawing on prior knowledge to complete percentage tasks.
William - being persistent and drawing on prior knowledge to complete percentage tasks.
Isaiah - being clear, precise and a great role model during road patrol training with
Constable Max.
Jacob - for being persistent and taking on feedback to make improvements during athletics
practice.
Lexie - for being persistent and engaging to improve her understanding of percentages.
Eden - for having a more positive willing attitude to all areas of school life.
Lucian - for beginning the term with more persistence, more manners and more effort.
Sariyah - for working with persistence, motivation and genuinely having a great attitude.
Mihaka - for great use of problem solving skills during technology.
Alexis - for always being willing to assist and guide other students in their work, showing patience
and tolerance.
Blake - for showing respect in and out of the classroom and for continuously trying to apply skills
he has learned.
Destiny - for discussing then applying new learning when completing problems that involve
decimal place value.
Sypris - for extending his knowledge using addition strategies, using verbal explanation to show his
thinking.
Cole - for doing a great job of settling into the routines and expectations of school.
Reese - for making a great start on your learning journey at Huia Range by being an engaged and
focused learner.
Mahira - for a huge improvement in writing, using capital letters and full stops in the correct place.
Navayah - for using the quickest strategy you know to answer maths problems.
Aiden - Showing great skills in the swimming pool
Ava - An excellent attitude and trying hard at the swimming pools
Jacob - for working hard to improve his letter sound knowledge. Well done!
Cruz - for moving up the spelling levels. Well done!
Tyson - for working towards excellence in his writing goals. Brilliant!
Neian - for his attitude and effort during our singing/waiata lessons. Well done!
Room 10:  Tuheitia - for challenging himself every day in his writing to add ideas and persisting with his
reading by using the strategies he knows.
Maioha - for listening carefully to instructions and working independently.
Room 11:  Riley - for working hard and making progress in all areas of learning.
Stella-Jane - for showing leadership by assisting others around her that need help.
Jack - for competently applying effective math strategies to solve tricky equations.
Brock - for working hard and reaching division with remainders on the basic facts ladder
Room 12:  Xavier - for his fantastic attitude towards learning.
Maddison - For her great use of paragraphs with her detailed bird story.
Tazmyn - for her detailed examples and topic specific language with her Kereru report.
Room 15: Fletcher - for his reliability with school jobs and always offering to help others.




Congratulations to these students who have
been awarded the following badges:

Ronan - Cultural Gold Jaylynn - Cultural Star  Annalyse - Sports Gold
Dylan - Sports Gold

Xuwayria - Academic Gold
Iris - Academic Gold Billie - Academic Gold
Tiwene - Academic Gold Krain - Academic Gold




Congratulations to these students who have
been awarded the following badges:

Paige - Cultural Gold Meadow - Sports Gold Alex - Academic Star

Oscar - Academic Gold
Willow- Academic Gold Isabella - Academic Star
Mereana- Academic Gold & Sports Star




